





Dear Parents/Carers

We have had another busy week in school fitting everything in that needs to be done. We find that this time of the year there are so many extra-curricular things to fit in as well as school-based activities.



Next week is Anti-Bullying week and on Monday we would like your child to wear odd socks to school alongside their normal school uniform. Then on Friday it is Children in Need which we also would like to support. Children can wear anything spotty and you may send in a donation if you so wish. The PTFA are also collecting adult treats such as chocolate, biscuits and bottles for the Christmas bazaar.

In the Reading Challenge I am very pleased to say that all of Mrs Watson's class, apart from 2 children, have achieved their first prize. Come on all the other classes try and catch up with 2SW! Please read with your child 4 times a week to achieve a sticker after 5 stickers your child will choose a prize from the special prize box.

Kind Regards

Tina Lagdon Head Teacher







Scarlet Fever

As you are all aware we have had a couple of cases of scarlet fever in school. We have talked to the children about the importance of washing their hands properly as good hygiene helps prevent the spread of the infection. If you are at all worried that your child has scarlet fever please keep them at home and contact your doctor who will be able to confirm diagnosis and start your child on antibiotics. Children can return to school after 24 hours having started antibiotics.

Christmas Performances Advance Warning

This year we have decided to do a separate Christmas performance for both Foundation Stage and Key Stage One. The Key Stage One performance will include all children in Year 1 and Year 2. There will be a morning and an afternoon performance for each key stage. Each child will receive two tickets and most parents request one for each performance. A letter about requesting tickets will be sent out nearer the time.

Monday 12th December - Year R

Morning performance - 9.30am Afternoon performance - 2.15pm.

Tuesday 13th December – Key Stage 1

Morning performance only - 9.30am.

Wednesday 14th December - Key Stage 1

Morning performance - 9.30am Afternoon performance - 2.00pm.

Food Bank

We have received a lovely "thank you" letter from the Foodbank, which we attach.

Extended Services

Please can those with outstanding invoices for Term 2 kindly settle these as soon as possible. Thank you.

Year 1 – Toys and Games Workshop – 15th November

This is a reminder that you can still make a voluntary contribution of £2.50 to cover the cost of the workshop.

Football Club on Tuesday 22nd November

Unfortunately, Andy Thompson is unable to attend on Tuesday 22nd November to run the football club session, so there will be no football club on this day.

Just to confirm the following sessions remain: -

15th & 29th November and 6th & 13th December







Christmas Bazaar Singing

Calling all Carol-singers! If you are planning on coming to our exciting Christmas Bazaar on Saturday 26th November, we would like to invite you and your children to join us to sing a few Christmas songs around the tree in the hall at 12pm. Please encourage your child (& yourselves) to meet Mrs Crawley under the tree for some fun and festive cheer! (Children will still need to be supervised by their parents/carers throughout the singing.)



National Online Safety

We would like to remind you that the National Online Safety website has lots of posters and help guides for all the online platforms, as well as quick helpful video guides to help with some top tips for online safety for younger children in KS1. As well as the website you can download an app from the Apple/Android Stores. As a member, school and our parents have free access to the site and all the resources, below is the link for you to register with National Online Safety: https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/waynflete-infants-school.

This week we have attached a guide about "10 Conversation Starters for Parents".

Next Week

Monday	Dodgeball 3 pm until 4.15 pm
	We would love children to wear odd socks to support anti bullying week.
Tuesday	Football Skills Club – 3 pm until 4 pm
	Strings Tuition
Friday	Sharing Assembly (Your child will bring home a letter if they are sharing)
	Children can wear something spotty to support Children in Need (a donation can be sent in if you so wish)

PTFA NEWS

We attach a flyer which contains all of the wonderful events we have coming up.